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HealthShare NSW 

Dear Mr Hayes, 
 
I am writing to formally notify the Health Services Union (HSU) that staff based at Jessie St Centre, 
Parramatta will be relocating to 1 Reserve Road, St Leonards from 16 October 2023. 
 
There is no impact to anyone’s role, or to any of our other sites.  

HealthShare NSW’s lease at the Jessie Street Centre expires in December 2023, and we have a 
responsibility to find the most cost-effective and efficient accommodation option possible for our 
Sydney-based staff.  

Our office needs have changed since we started hybrid working during the pandemic. People are 
working from the office less and we have an opportunity to locate all our Sydney-based corporate 
staff at one facility where they can benefit from greater collaboration across directorates and 
business lines. 

HealthShare NSW is committed to consultation with the HSU and our staff on the impacts of this 
change. If you have any questions, please contact Kristin Matthews, Senior HR Business Partner on 
0409 295 607. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Carmen Rechbauer,  

Chief Executive 

Mr Gerard Hayes 
General Secretary 
Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD  
109 Pitt Street  
Sydney NSW 2000 

Via email:  
secretary@hsu.asn.au;  
Tom.Stevanja@hsu.asn.au;  
 

 

Re: Moving from Jessie Street Centre to 1RR 28 August 2023 
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